
Science Week 

The week of the 1st – 5th December was a very exciting week at Fir Tree; Science Week! The children 

spent the whole week investigating some Roman artefacts that had been ‘discovered’ in the school 

grounds.  

The children’s job was to collect evidence and make careful observations to identify what the objects 

were and what they could have been used for. Then, having been given three possibilities, the 

children had to decide who the artefacts belonged to.  

All of the lessons during the week were linked to the investigation, providing an exciting and 

stimulating learning environment. The children really enjoyed the week and I think this showed in the 

quality and variety of work produced. Each class worked extremely hard throughout the week; 

investigating all the evidence and deciding who it all pointed to.  

Here are some examples of the fantastic work that went on throughout the week:  

 

 

Apple Class’ display board to show their findings. 

 

 

Year 5’s predictions about what the objects could be. 

 

 

 

 

 

Maple Class created clay reproductions of thr artefacts.  

 

Year 3’s display showing the findings of their  
Investigation.  


